

## 228 Sugar Pine Lane, Naples, FL 34108

## November 22, 2006

Dear Jason,

I would like to take a moment to thank you for making our first year so special. The show would not have been so beautiful without your help and the fantastic level of quality these motorcars represented. We have had so much feed back as to the outstanding uniqueness of each car that you were so kind to share with the Naples community.

The entire Concours team was very proud of the world class competition that was on display. We all hope you had fun and that the quality of our first show did not disappoint you in anyway. I look forward to any suggestions that could provide a better experience for you next year.

We have already had people come forward to volunteer to help out on 2007 to make things run smoother, and make your time at the Concours an even better experience.

Please mark your calendar for the  $16^{th}$  - $18^{th}$  of November, 2007 for the  $2^{nd}$  annual Naples Concours d'Elegance.

Johnstein W Johnst